
Dnia 15 paź 2014 o godz. 09:38 <Dirk.VANDAMME@oecd.org> <Dirk.VANDAMME@oecd.org> napisał(a): 

Dear Zbigniew, 

As you know there will be an item on Open Educational Resources at the next CERI GB meeting, during which the 
draft report will be presented, as well as the preliminary outcomes of the country survey on OER policies. I would like 
to kindly ask you whether you would like to be the lead speaker. We were thinking of Poland because of its 
interesting policies in the field. I am sure you know the purpose: to take the floor immediately after the presentation by 
the Secretariat to discuss the draft results and to make your personal comments and reflexions. You would have 
some 10’. After that the floor will be opened for discussion. Please let me know whether you would like to do this. 

Best wishes, 

Dirk Van Damme 
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